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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to ask your to reconsider this proposal as it is located directly beside the Great Lakes.  I
know that you have hired consultant and experts who feel they have a superior understanding of the
possible outcomes, but I feel as thought it is incredibly irresponsible for a government to allow a
radioactive waste deposit so close to one of the largest fresh water supplies in the world.  Please listen
to the water protectors as they truly care for the earth and humanity.  Please disregard those who hope
to save money or line their pockets with a building project. 

I have enjoyed swimming in Lake Huron my whole life.  I now have children of my own and have
enjoyed them playing in the water - the Great Lakes are something so unique to Ontario and I beg you
to please keep them safe for us and for generations to come.

Thank you for your time,

Jennifer Johnston

Jennifer Johnston
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